
Teacher Training Opportunity 2024 at SHC 
 

Are you a recent graduate or thinking of a career change? You may be interested in 
training as a teacher on site with us in 2024, completing coursework remotely with the 
University of Waikato, and being ready to work with us as a qualified teacher in 2025. 

 

By training on-site, you will be mentored by experts in your curriculum subject area as you 
train. This very successful Programme is now in its third year. Your fees are paid, and you 
will also receive a $12,500 stipend*. 

 

For more information follow this link https://www.schoolbasedtraining.org/ 

We welcome applications from prospective teachers in all subject areas, with Te Reo 
specialists particularly sought. 

 

Please submit your application via the website above, including a cover letter and cv. 

 

For further information, please email Mrs Susan Hurring 

 

https://www.schoolbasedtraining.org/
mailto:shurring@sacredheart.school.nz?subject=Teacher%20Training

